
d c ru [Q N
,c,'' f UNITED STATES _ _ , . , , , , . ,

Mg I w sIcNu.o.c.2EsSs NU. ObU;ENML" "
-

N *Ef 8 DCLKETED

% .U.../ *: % F C

'81 h'0V 17 P4:35

NOV t o 19 =-
_~

Il h .I G & SERVIg
GRANCH

[
D NOVJ0ISSA -

H 12|.CIR

) k. [.
The Honorable Dante Fascell ''

United State House of Representativ - -
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DJQw=k /
Washington, D.C. 20515

(b W 5SDV|c>Dear Congressman rascell:
*A

The following inforr.ation is prwided in re T o your inquiry of October
'16, 1981 concerning your constituent Ms. Joette Lorion, and her letter to R..

Dale Seith, Chief, Low-Level Waste Licensing Branch.

With respect to her request for a copy of the proposed rule on land disposal
for low-level radioactive waste (10 CFR 61), Mr. Smith transmitted a copy to
her on October 9, 198't. In regard to the status of the license governing
low-level radioactive waste storage at the Turkey Point Power Plant in
Florida, Mr. Smith's staff thoroughly researched the information and sent Ms.
Lorion a status report on November 6,1981. A copy of Mr. Smith's letter is
enclosed for your information.

I trust we have provided you with helpful comments. If my office can be of
further help, please let me know.

Sincerely,
,

N'L ek w -
Carlton Xammerer, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs
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